
Agenda Item 10 

 

Barrowford Town Centre, the Re-opening the High Streets 
Safely Fund (RHSSF) and the Welcome Back Fund 
The funding has been split into three elements: 

1. Additional Festive Lighting 
2. Additional Planters 
3. Reusable hessian/linen Carrier bags carrying a Barrowford Logo 

Progress is as follows: 

1. The additional lighting has been installed and will be turned on towards the end of 
November. 

2. The additional planters have been bought by Pendle BC, the plants, bulbs and 
compost have been delivered. The 6 half barrel planters have been installed and 
planted up on Monday 8th November with the help of volunteers from the 
Barrowford in Bloom Group. The six stone troughs will be installed and planted 
on Monday the15th November with the help of the Barrowford in Bloom 
Volunteers. The 12 new barrier planters will be installed over the next few weeks 
with the 24 liners for the wall top planters having been planted ready for this 
installation work. 

3. As far as the Clerk is aware these are being ordered, Cllr Oliver may be able to 
update progress at the November BWPAC Meeting. 

 

 


